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31 October 2007 
John L. Geesman 
Commissioner and Presiding Member, Renewables Committee 
California Energy Commission 
15  16 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA 9581 4-5504 
RE: Docket No. 02-REN-1038 

Dear Commissioner Geesman: 

On November 7, 2007, the Commission will consider possible approval of Existing 
Renewable Facilities Funding Award Notices for the 2007 calendar year, for the 
following facilities: 

1. The Pacific Lumber Company 
2. Wadham Energy, L.P. 
3. Burney Forest Power 
4. Big Valley Power 
5. Woodland Biomass Power, LTD 
6. Rio Bravo Rocklin 
7. Rio Bravo Fresno 

I am requesting with this letter that the Commission approve all of the proposed 
funding awards as noted. I strongly support the Energy Commission's staff 
recommendations and the Renewable Committee's concurrence with Target Prices 
and Production Incentive Caps for each applicant. I applaud the Commission's 
continued diligence in assessing conditions and needs of our in-state solid-fuel 
biomass facilities, and in directing public funds toward achieving long-term industrial 
self-sustainability. 

Please call me at (530) 823-7300, extension 203, or via cell at (530) 613-1712, if 
you have any questions, and to  advise regarding our further interactions. 

Sincerely, 

Theroux Environmental 

Michael Theroux 
Principal 

Via email 10-31 -07: Dockets Unit, docket@energy.state.ca.us 
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